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We conducted an 
unplugged activity to find 
out how the content of a 
webpage can influence 

the ranking it receives in 
search results. 

After a lot of focus on fair testing, 

this week we explored some simple 

machines that use forces to help 

perform work. We investigated 

pulleys and levers. 

We have been adding and subtracting 

numbers with more than 4 digits using a 

formal method. This has involved ‘exchanging’ 

which has built on the knowledge of place 

value. 

Ben and Evie - 

who both underst0od and could 

explain how internet search are 

made and results ranked 
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History
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We began to think what life 

would have been like for a Roman 

soldier on Hadrian’s Wall. We 

used the internet to fact find 

about Hadrian’s Wall. 

Our SPAG this week has been on punctuating direct and 

indirect speech. Our other focus has been on reviewing the 

story of King Kong so that we can write a newspaper report 

about the events and the characters in the story. We will 

be including quotes. 

Ambassadors 

Looking 

Forward 

Next week,  

We will be revisiting pronouns but ‘relative pronouns’ tis time. We 

will be finishing out work on King Kong and starting to study a new 

book – ‘Unspoken’. In RE we will be visited by members of St Paul’s 

Church to share how the Church supports looking after the 

environment. In history we will learn about Vindolanda and in RSHE 

we will be challenging stereotypes. 

In DT, we added the wheels and the 

electric motor to our chassis. We 

reviewed our understanding of circuits 

and created one with a switch 


